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I'm a citizen of Lane County and I strongly oppose  this. The parks and recreational 

area should exist for taxpayers to enjoy, we pay for them. It should not be handed 

over to the homeless. The homeless should be given an area to exist or camp in (that 

is not near where our children play), and be given access to information about 

recovery from homelessness.  The premise of this Bill is disgusting and insulting. You 

must take care of yourself before you take care of someone else. 


